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Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines reveals new
‘South Africa Fly-Cruise’ adventure in
January 2018

Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines has revealed more exciting ‘breaking news’, with the
launch of its inaugural ‘South Africa Fly-Cruise’ on board Boudicca in Spring
2018, which existing guests can book from 19th May 2016, and which will go
on general sale from 24th May 2016. This 14-night* itinerary will depart from
London / Manchester airports on 10th January 2018, flying into Cape Town.

Nathan Philpot, Sales and Marketing Director for Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines,
said:



“This immersive itinerary has been created to give you the opportunity to visit
a whole range of wonderful Game Reserves. For example, we arrive early and
stay overnight in Port Elizabeth, Richards Bay and Durban, so you will have
the best chance to see the ‘Big Five’, by taking a Game Drive at dawn and
again at sundown – not forgetting the obligatory G&T, as you watch the sun
descend across the African plains!

“The highlight for me is the beautiful, award-winning city of Cape Town:
there is so much to do here that we are staying for three nights. Scale Table
Mountain by cable car; discover the winelands of Stellenbosch or Constantia;
take a stroll along Camps Bay; dine, shop and be entertained at the
impressive Victoria & Alfred Waterfront complex; and visit what is perhaps
the most beautiful cricket ground in the world, at Newlands. You might like
to discover Cape Town on the back of a Harley Davidson; take a boat out
whale- and dolphin-watching; or even go shark diving!”

Details of this exotic new Boudicca fly-cruise are as follows:

- 14-night* D1801 ‘South Africa Fly-Cruise’, ex London / Manchester on 10th

January 2018, via Cape Town (*16 nights with flights) Prices start from just
£2,699 per person, based on two adults sharing a twin-bedded, Interior
Room, and include accommodation, all meals and entertainment on board,
plus port / airport taxes, flights and transfers.

Ports of call:Cape Town ● Port Elizabeth (overnight stay) ● Richards Bay
(overnight stay) ● Durban (overnight stay) ● Mossel Bay ● Cape Town (three-
night stay)

For guests who book this exclusive new fly-cruise by 31st May 2016, Fred.
Olsen will cover the cost of their gratuities, and offer a 50% discount on
cruises departing between 7th October and 16th December 2016 (excludes
‘Party Nights’).

Guests can also choose to upgrade to Fred. Olsen’s great-value ‘all-inclusive’
drinks package for just £10 per person, per night.

You can view Nathan Philpot’s own experiences in South Africa at
http://www.fredolsencruises.com/nathan

http://www.fredolsencruises.com/nathan


For further information on Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, visit the website at
www.fredolsencruises.com Book online, call Reservations on 0800 0355 242
(Monday to Friday, 8am to 8pm; Saturday, 9am to 5pm; Sunday, 10am to
4pm), or visit an ABTA travel agent.

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.
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